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Technical Proposal – Executive Summary
We are pleased to submit a proposal on this very important project for the UC Irvine School of Engineering.

As you read through our proposal, you will discover that in the short bid period, we have taken the time to fully understand the project and plan to implement the work with minimal impact to the surrounding functions of the University.  The location of the project within the core of the University will require careful planning so that disruptions to students and faculty are minimized.
We have evaluated the building systems allowing us to propose value management ideas that offer more efficient building systems resulting in less energy consumption, which we know is a major concern to the University.

Our proposal addresses in detail the following critical elements:

· Budget Containment / Value Management (Tab 1)

· Design-Build Approach (Tab x)
· Similar Past Experience (Tab x)
· Staffing (Tab 4)
· Schedule (Tab 6)
· Safety (Tab 9)
· Site Utilization / Continued Campus Operation (Tab 10)
· Quality Control (Tab 12) 
· Sustainable Design (Tab 14)
We intend to provide the University of California, Irvine a cohesive and well coordinated project through a response-oriented organization.  Our design-build team has one of the strongest histories in the industry.  Together with our consultants, we have gained a reputation of trust and innovation and understand the value of incorporating the Owner and users into the design and construction decision making process.  As a construction delivery system, design-build requires dedication to a collaborative effort; alignment among the entire project team; one that affords maximum customer flexibility without cost or schedule impact.

We present ourselves to this project with a positive “design-build” attitude; not one of excuses or impacts.  Over the past 18 years, our “Owner friendly” team has collaborated on 16 projects valued at more than $475 million.  All of our projects were completed on time, within budget with zero claims.  For these reasons, we believe that our team should be selected for this project.  WE WANT THE JOB!
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